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Koskinen John A

From: **DC Metro Area Communications

Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 12:11 PM

To: &&DC-WSH DC Metro Area

Cc: O'Reilly James J; Broach Sydney C; Hutchins Michael H; Artise Steven M; Starbuck Dustin

M; Hoffmaster Gregg N; Nearing Phoebe L; Magrogan Deborah A; Nieser Susan L;
‘ Brown Jeffrey A; Pollard Calvin L [NTEU NON-IRS]
Subject: Old Post Office Change

The Old Post Office (OPO) renovation has begun. Over the next two years the Trump organization
will be turning the OPO into a five star boutique hotel with an expected grand opening of early
2016. Throughout the renovation there will be numerous projects that will impact Main IR. It is
anticipated that there will be construction noise, dust, and additional foot and vehicle traffic near the
Main Building. During exterior construction, temporary signage, fencing and a pedestrian tunnel will
be in place along 12th Street, and a new driveway will be installed on 11th Street near the Credit
Union entrance. All IRS personnel should be alert and aware of their surroundings while in the
impacted areas. In the event of an entrance closure, Physical Security & Emergency Preparedness
(PSEP) will immediately open another entrance where there will be little to no impact. Real Estate
and Facilities Management (REFM) and PSEP are working closely with the Trump organization to
minimize the impact to everyone. As the construction project moves forward, timely updates will be
provided by PSEP.

Thanks.






